
Fox Run Condominium Owners Association Meeting  
March 9, 2018 at 10:00AM     
 
Board Quorum was not established – Vice President – Scott Falke 
 
Equity Representative – Keith Clements 
Other attendees – Jan Bertoli 
 
 
 
Acknowledgement of notice of meeting – Equity Real Estate sent out notification prior to 
meeting 
 
Scott Falke, Vice President FRCOA Board of Directors, verbally acknowledged receiving notice 
of the meeting. 
 
March 9, 2018 Fox Run Meeting could not be conducted due to lack of quorum of board 
members 


